Erin Morse
83 Featherbed Lane
South Hero, VT 05486
802-999-1399
erinscout36@gmail.com
July 6th, 2021
David Carter
Selectboard Chair
Town of South Hero
333 Route 2
South Hero, VT 05486
Dear David,
I am writing to announce my resignation from the Town of South Hero, effective two weeks from this date.
This was not an easy decision to make. I have enjoyed working at the Town Office and feel that I have made improvements in my short time as the Town Clerk.
I wish you and the Town of South Hero all the best. If I can be of any help during the transition, please don't hesitate to ask.
Sincerely,
Erin Morse
